From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 12:30 PM
To: C
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 10:02 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Barrett Adams

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

there should be no electricity increases until the whole electricity issue in Ontario is reviewed.Why does Govt issue
rebate and Hydro One looks for increase.Also, Urban customers in Ottawa should be switched from Hydro 1 to Ottawa
Hydro.

-- Attachment --





